THE
ANGLO-CATALAN
SOCIETY

Dept of Linguistics,
University of Liverpool,
P.0. Box 147,
LIVERPOOL 169 3BX

To: Committee members

20 September, 1982

Dear colleague,

I propose to send out the second circular for the 1982
Annual meeting (19-20 November at Instituto de Espana, in case you'd
forgotten) at the beginning of October, including AGM agenda, etc.
If you have any items to put on the AGM agenda, please let me know as soon
as possible.

The best place and time for the next committee meeting would
seem to be at the Institute, either on Friday 19 at 5 p.m., or on Saturday
20 at 9.30 a.m. (before a.m. session at 10.30). The former would give us a
little more time to talk. But I hope you will let me know if you have any
preference for one time or the other (or for some other time altogether).
Topics arising so far: Socis Protectors, precise recommendation for AGM on
Jocs Florals prize, Catalan Centre, nominations for committee members vice
Salvador Giner and Frank Pierce. Any other matters?

Programme for the meeting seems to be going as planned, so far.
I hope for final confirmation from visiting speakers after our representatives
have talked to them at the AILLC Col.loqui in Rome; (I'm not going there
myself).
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